
 

 

Our Golf Committee:                   

Bob Smith - Ken Rudolph -             

Dan Lyons - Tom Farr 



Honoring Bob Kiple   Bob’s Family:                       

Bill Kiple - Calvin Kiple - Todd Sedman - 

Danny Greenburg 



Tony Etue 

Terry Orban 

Mike Guerin 

Ken Millard 

Al Rickert 

Golf's three 
ugliest words: 
still your 
shot. ~    
Dave Marr 

 



I'm hitting the 
woods just great, 
but I'm having a 

terrible time  
getting out of 

them. ~               

Bill Dennis 

Doug Soleau 

Leonard Waclawik 

Jon Pengra 



I know I am    
getting better at 
golf because I am 
hitting fewer  
spectators. ~           
Gerald R. Ford 

Fallon Walker             

Lew Daniels               

Bob Christie                  

Emil Vandenburg 



If you are caught on a 
golf course during a 
storm and are afraid of            
lightning, hold up a one 
iron. Not even God can 
hit a one iron. ~                            
Lee Trevino 

Randy Colemam 

Mike Wade      

Terry Coleman 

Kurt Koscek 



Jim Patefield 

Barb Patefield 

Beth Garber  

Pennie Hitt 



Just out to enjoy the day with their friends! 

Lou Pocalujka 

Joe Eckert              

Sam Lalomia  

Roger Dayton 



Dave Rose 

Tim Chaffee 

Larry Chaffee 

Jon Chaffee 



Dale Phillips                    

Glen Pasco                          

Jim Schneider 



If you are caught on a golf course         
during a storm and are afraid of            
lightning, hold up a one iron. Not even 
God can hit a one iron. ~                            
Lee Trevino 



Just out to enjoy the day with their friends! 



If you are caught on a golf course         
during a storm and are afraid of            
lightning, hold up a one iron. Not even 
God can hit a one iron. ~                            
Lee Trevino 









The reason a pro 
tells you to keep 
your head down is 
so you can't see him 
laughing. ~              
Phyllis Diller 

Thank you all for participating in the Jacksonians “Bob Kiple Open”      

Golf Outing at Burr Oak.   

The weather was cloudy and cooler!  The course was well manicured!  

Thank you to the Burr Oak Staff: Jacob and staff for making this outing a 

success! 

Thank you to the Golf Committee of:  Bob Smith, Ken Rudolph,              

Dan Lyons, Sandy Leffler and  Richard Davis & Joann Davis.  This event 

would not have been possible without you! 

We look forward to seeing you next year!                                                          

Jacksonians Golf Outing Committee 

Golf is a game in 
which you yell 
"Fore", shoot six, 
and write down 
five. ~               
Paul Harvey 


